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	Avista Corp.
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500
Telephone 509-489-0500
Toll Free   800-727-9170

	 	 


VIA – Electronic Mail


July 15, 2013


Steven V. King
Acting Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re: 	Docket No. UE-131217


Dear Mr. King:

Attached for filing with the Commission is an electronic copy of Avista Corporation’s dba Avista Utilities (“Avista or the Company”) filing of its proposed substitute revision to the following tariff sheet, WN U-28:

Substitute Third Revision Sheet 90B	Canceling	Second Revision Sheet 90B

	
Avista Corporation, doing business as Avista Utilities (hereinafter Avista or Company), at 1411 East Mission Avenue, Spokane, Washington, respectfully proposes revisions to Schedule 90 “Electric Energy Efficiency Programs.” The purpose of this substitute revision is to include content that was inadvertently left out of the original filing.
The language that should have been included in Sheet B is as follows:
All other project incentives calculated under the tier structure will be capped at 50% of incremental project cost. Incentives for efficiency measures within the following categories shall not exceed 100% of the incremental cost:
Notice to the public of the proposed revisions, pursuant to WAC 480-100-195(2), will be given simultaneously with the filing of this Application by posting a notice to the Company’s Website.  

Please direct any questions on this matter to Bruce Folsom, Director, Energy Efficiency at (509) 495-8706 or myself at (509) 495-4975.

Sincerely,

/s/Linda Gervais//

Linda Gervais
Manager, Regulatory Policy
Avista Utilities
linda.gervais@avistacorp.com
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